
 
 
OFFICE OF THE CEO 

 

 

                                                
       
 
REQUEST FOR AN ADDENDUM FOR THE ADVERTISED TENDERS ON THE PROVINCIAL TENDER 
BULLETIN 
 

The above-mentioned matter has reference. 
 

The entity is requesting for the placement of an addendum for the tenders that were advertised on the July 
provincial tender bulletin. The Mpumalanga Tourism and Parks Agency is therefore requesting to extend the 
closing date for the following bid: 
 

No. Description Bid Number  Current Closing 
Date 

New Closing 
Date 

1. REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
FOR THE MANAGEMENT OF 
CARBON SEQUESTRATION IN 
THE MPUMALANGA TOURISM 
AND PARKS ANGENCY’S 
NATURE RESERVES. 

MTPA/20252026/COM/02 06/08/2025 30/09/2025 

 
 

We trust you will find the above to be in good order and we look forward to a fruitful and mutual working 
relationship. 
 
 

Kind Regards 
 
 
 

 
 
 


